
November 2024
Happy November!!!  

It’s November and we are in our third month of learning and almost at the end of our first term.
If you like to think about math like I do, you may be interested to know that we are one-fifth of

the way through this school year! Only four-fifths left until June 30th. Improving our critical
thinking and problem-solving skills in Math is one of the focuses this year!  

Weston School is continuing to work on promoting a positive school climate, respect for self and
others and being a place where everyone belongs and is valued. Our Weston Hawk Motto is to

“Be safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible and most of all be kind to yourself, others and our
school.” Each and every day, students are recognized for their positive actions. 

On Friday, November 8th, Weston School will hold our Remembrance Day Service in an
assembly at 11:00 pm. Grade 1-2 students will be presenting our solemn service, and each class
will provide a wreath. Please join us to remember all who gave their lives in battle. Poppies will

be given to each child and will be available for parents.  
We have had a great start this year and we have worked hard to get to know your child’s

strengths and stretches. Report Cards go home on November 19th. Student Led Conferences will
be on November 21st from 4:00-7:30 pm as well as the morning of November 22nd. School is

closed in the afternoon as teachers will be partaking in professional development where we will
be enhancing our classroom libraries for students! During conferences, teachers will share with
you how your child is doing in the Core subjects of Reading, Writing, Mathematics, Science, and
Social Studies as well as in Physical Education and Music. If your child is one year or more below
grade level, you will see an ND (Not Demonstrating) on the report card. If you see this ND, the
teacher will provide an Academic Learning Plan (ALP) with the goal of assisting your child to

advance in these skills. The ALP will be discussed at length during the Parent Teacher
Conferences. If a “1” is shown on the report card, this means that your child is accessing only

about 50% of the curriculum for their grade level. In this case, a teacher will discuss an Adapted
Education Plan (AEP) . This plan will highlight adaptations that the teacher and your child will be
working on to assist them in accessing the curriculum more effectively. Any questions regarding

either of these plans please reach out to your child’s teacher or myself.  
November brings colder weather so please help your child to take responsibility for dressing
appropriately for the walk to and from school and outdoor recess. Ensure that your child has
proper indoor shoes to make sure that they can take part in Gym class. Also please insist that
your child/ren cross the street only at Patrol Controlled crossings. We want all students to be

safe from harm at Weston School! 





Weston Parent Centre November Events 
                            



Room 2 - Mrs. Mallari & Mrs. Tokarz

 
Time flies so fast and we’re almost done with the first term of the school year. Thank you, dear

parents/guardians for bringing your children to school everyday. We always have almost perfect
attendance. Remember, “A day spent in school will make an individual whole.”

 
The students have done a great job adjusting to our daily routine. We will continue to review

classroom rules and procedures as well as center rules and proper indoor voice level. We are going to
focus on our theme, “My Family, My Community, Autumn/Fall, and My Feelings.” We will discuss how

unique we are in our very own way. Learning to write our names, recognizing letters and sounds,
colors, shapes, and counting will always be part of our circle time. We will also continue working with
our learning buddies to build connections and collaboration to bigger kids who will assist my students

in reading, writing, and numeracy.

I will be glad to see you all during the Parent-Teacher conference! We are
partners in your child’s learning so let’s do this together.

 
Gina Mallari

N/K-AM Teacher





News from Room 5
 

Room 5 has had a very busy start to our new school year.
This month we worked on counting by 2’s and making 10.
We did a science inquiry on the seasons and found out a

lot of fun facts.
In ELA we have been continuing to learn to read and write. 
But most of all we have become a team in room 5 where
everyone has a voice and and is a friend to each other. 













Room 14 - Mr. Waterman
October has been a month of exploration. Students continue to build Story

Mountain in the classroom and learn about all the important elements that a good
narrative needs. This includes problems, rising action, the climax of your story and
much much more! Room 14 has continued to explore collaborative math practices

and work together to solve problems. Room 14 has continued to define what makes
a good group member when solving problems, what is their role and how they work

effectively to tackle math and othe problems. Students have begun to explore
choice and voice in their classroom by making suggestions where there are gaps,
and considering what goes up on the walls and when things should come down.

Room 14 is looking forward to an amazing November as we continue to explore the
interests of each classroom member and how they can contribute to our classroom

community.





Music With
Ms. Neufeld

Physical Education
 Mr. Fontaine

Greetings and welcome to all tuning into your Weston Phys Ed newsletter! October has been
a blast! New sports teams emerging, soccer tournaments, and most importantly lots of

learning in physical education! 

We went full swing into our territory games unit for our intermediate grades focusing on
soccer and some handball. Teaching students the basic skills in soccer and working on
offensive and defensive strategies that can be used across a variety of sports. For our

primary's we have been focusing on our locomotors such as skipping, hopping, and
galloping. 

Our soccer team has participated in multiple practices, a soccer tournament, and a soccer
game of the University of Winnipeg! They have shown incredible growth and teamwork,

taking multiple wins at the soccer tournament! 

As we move into November, we will be moving into Net and Wall sports, including
badminton, volleyball, and pickleball. Our primary's will also focus on the concepts of

jumping. Our soccer teams next game at the University of Winnipeg will also take place on
November 12th. We will also be beginning our volleyball team in November for grades 5-6,

more information to come! 

With the hustle and bustle of October past us, music classes are settling in to the
core of the music curriculum. Primaries will be working with and experimenting

with instruments, and applying them to the basics of music, rhythm and melody.
The intermediates are working on their recorder and music reading skills. For
some, the recorder is a new instrument, and for many in Grades 5/6, the past

couple of weeks have been a refresher in technique and notation. After
Remembrance Day, we start preparing for the Winter concert. Keep an ear out for

the theme, and hold the date for Thursday, December 12th!  
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Important Dates at a Glance
   
 
November 1 - No classes 
Nov 7 - Picture Retake Day - Morning Only 
November 11 - No School 
November 20 - Report cards go home 
November 21- Parent teacher 4 - 7:30 
November 22 - Parent teacher 9 - 11:00
November 22 - No Classes all day 
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Soccer Practice @ lunch 

Soccer Practice @ lunch 

Soccer Practice @ lunch 

Soccer Practice @ lunch 

Intramurals Room 7 &11
12:30-1 

Intramurals Room 7 &11
12:30-1 

Intramurals Room 7 &11
12:30-1 

Intramurals Room 10 &14
12:30-1 

Soccer game at  u of w
 Rec Plex 11:30 - 1:30 

Intramurals Room 10 &14
12:30-1 
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12:30-1 

Intramurals Room 12 &15
12:30-1 
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12:30-1 
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Intramurals Room 12 &15
12:30-1 

Intramurals Room 12 &15
12:30-1 

Picture Retake day 
9 AM 

Report Cards go home

Parent Conference
 4 -7:30 PM 

Parent Conference
 9 - 11:00 AM

Run & Read afterschool 

Run & Read afterschool 

Run & Read afterschool 

Run & Read CANCELLED 


